
Product Safety Recall

TWL14650

For information about the recall 
process, phone 0800 422 274 

during business hours or contact any 
The Warehouse Ltd store.

Vivitar 720P HD Action Camera DVR785 (Blue)

The Warehouse is recalling the Vivitar 720P HD Action Camera 
DVR785 (Blue) Barcode 681066287194.

The camera has been shipped with an AC adaptor for the US market 
and is not permitted for use in the NZ market. 

Customer safety is of 
paramount importance and 
therefore The Warehouse 
is recalling the camera 
containing this adaptor. 

If customers have purchased 
this camera (as pictured) 
between 24th May 2013 and  
19th August 2013, they 
should stop using it and return 
this product to any of The 
Warehouse stores for a full 
refund with or without  
a receipt.

The Warehouse apologises for 
any inconvenience caused.

The Vivitar 720P HD Action 
Camera DVR785 (Blue) can be 
recognised by the following barcode: 
681066287194

No other cameras are affected.


